
 

 

Item 5h 
Pewsey Area Board – 7 March 2011 
Chairman’s Announcements 
 
 
PEWSEY BREAKFAST CLUB 

 

Pewsey Vale School was awarded £3262 by the Pewsey Area Board to run the 

breakfast club since its closure by the youth service in September 2010.  The School 

have had some difficulty in recruiting a suitable manager for the club, but we are 

pleased to announce that a number of potential candidates have now come forward 

and interviews are due to take place at the beginning of March. 

 

 

 


